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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 1:35 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 971 Jenks

The inspector has confirmed it is occupied. The file is closed and we recommend deleting the fee. 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On May 14, 2020, at 8:50 AM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Once I entered the file and is in Agendy Ready status, you can’t amend and a duplicate file should be not 
entered.  I will have to do on my end.  Just let me know and I can add note to file.  
  
Mai 
  

From: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 8:27 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul) <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 971 Jenks 
  
Good morning Mai, once Inspector Gavin confirms occupancy we plan on closing file and would 
recommend deleting fee. Should I go in and write a new report in Legistar at that time or do you want to 
amend the existing one that you already created. Thanks.  
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Joe Yannarelly 
DSI INSPECTOR III 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-1920 
F: 651-266-1926 
joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
  
  


